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Voting by mail is so convenient and accessible, and I believe that every state should 

have the option to vote by mail.  Voting by mail allows me to study the voter guide at 

my convenience and make informed choices.  In-person voting often requires people 

to have to take time off from work and can create a lotnof obstacles for many voters.  

There is no legitimate evidence of voter fraud with voting by mail, and it helps prevent 

voter suppression.  Voting by mail is something I love about Oregon.  Do not take it 

away from us. 

 

 


